
District 3 Report to October 2020 Assembly 

We continue to hold District meetings via Zoom.  We have updated and approved our election 

procedures and are looking forward to our elections being held on November 14th.   

Many of our groups are continuing to meet via Zoom and most have now posted their meeting details 

on our district website.  There are some groups who are able to meet face to face.  Some groups who 

have been able to meet face to face are continuing with a “hybrid” meeting so that the members who 

are not comfortable meeting in person may still participate in the group.   

At our District meeting on September 12th, we had all present District Officers and Chairs give a brief 

presentation about their job.  They were asked to focus on how they did their jobs, if there was any 

special software requirement and what surprised them about their job, rather than the actual job 

description itself since the job description is posted on our District website.  It was fun to listen to 

everyone’s explanations!   

Our District elections are scheduled for November 14th.  Gage is waiting on approval from the facility to 

have our November District Meeting and Elections in person.  There will be an option to meet virtually 

for those who are not yet comfortable meeting face to face.  If we are unable to find a facility that will 

allow us to meet face to face, the meeting and elections will be done completely virtually.    

WSO approved all 8 magnet designs that Freddie submitted.  She asked for input from the GRs and then 

selected 5 to have printed.  She is expecting those to be in prior to Assembly and are looking forward to 

beginning to see them around town!   

While this is certainly not the way any of us expected this panel to end, it has been a pleasure working 

with you all.  Looking forward to seeing you all face to face in the future! 

In grateful service,  

Gage & Freddie 
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